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Investing in our schools 
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is delivering record 
education funding, including $9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment will ensure 
growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 
The upgrade of Matthew Pearce Public School has provided additional fit-for-purpose classrooms and new 
facilities to meet anticipated enrolment growth in Northwest Sydney. The project delivered 3 new buildings 
with new flexible modern classrooms, a new hall with out of school hours (OOSH) care facilities, new student 
amenities and facilities for specialist support classes which have replaced demountable buildings. A new 
sports field and running track will also be built as part of the upgrade.  

Progress summary
We are currently refurbishing 3 classrooms into learning support classrooms. In late 2025, we will share an 
update with the community about when these facilities will be available for the community. For general 
information about support classes in NSW schools, see this link:  edu.nsw.link/SupportClasses.  

The construction of the sports field and running track is the final stage of the upgrade at Matthew Pearce 
Public School. Planning approval will be sought though a Review of Environmental Factors before the 
construction of the sports field starts. We anticipate this work to start in late 2025 and be ready for students 
to use in early 2026. 

We are excited to share a time-lapse video of the new builds at Matthew Pearce Public School. 
Click the link or QR code to watch the 2 minute video showing the evolution of the upgrade.  
edu.nsw.link/MPPS-ConstructionTimelapse  

Next steps 
We expect to release the tender for the sports field upgrade in mid Term 3. After the Review of 
Environmental Factors is approved and the contract is awarded, we can start work on the sports field and 
running track.   

More information 
You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/MatthewPearcePS. If you have any questions 
about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during business hours on the contact details below. 
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